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Governor Evers sides with abortion extremists over the unborn 
 

Madison, WI – Following Governor Evers’s veto of four pro-life bills that would have made reasonable 

changes to Wisconsin law Senator Stroebel made the following statement: 

 

“I am deeply troubled by Governor Evers’ decision to veto four pieces of pro-life legislation on Friday.  I 

cannot understand why the Governor and his Democratic allies in the legislature oppose these bills.  Do they 

support tax dollars subsidizing abortions?  Do they think sex selective abortions are a good thing?  Do they 

think the survivors of abortions do not deserve to live?   

 

“The stories told by two abortion survivors at a rally last week make clear what is at stake in this fight.  

Governor Evers had the chance to ensure that future children born in this state after failed abortions would 

be protected by the law and he instead sided with the abortion industry.  I remain committed to working to 

protect the unborn and plan to continue working on these issues with my pro-life colleagues in the 

legislature.” 
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